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Friday 2nd February 2024 

Message from the Headteacher 

1 John 4.18 ‘Perfect love casts out all fear.’  

Please check our Twitter Page to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

Dear All, 

This week, Class 7 confidently brought their reflections on Courage and “stepping outside” your comfort 

zone. Thank you Class 7 for your reflections and a very clear presentation of them! It was good to have 

Class 7 parents with us. All classes will be reflecting on our half termly themes in the other half terms of 

the school year. 

Well-being is always high on our priorities, please see Mrs Burnham’s contribution to the newsletter this 

week. 

Next week, Year 4 are visiting the Cathedral for the launch of the Trails of Discovery. Organised by Rev 

John Fry who was supporting us in the role of Chaplain, last half term, the children will take part in the 

launch, interviewing Bishop Guli and singing. The following day they have Super Stars. Thank to all those 

involved in the arrangements for additional educational experiences. 

Two teachers were covered this week to take the opportunity we were offered by Ford for STEM training. 

This was part of our School Development plan to raise standards in practical subjects. With plans for 

projects across the curriculum, it will initially lead to an engineering club for pupils in the middle of the 

school. Details will come out for this for next term in March. 

We constantly seek opportunities for our pupils that we are able to sustain and develop to have real 

impact on their thriving. This one will hopefully create a new direction and meet interest and skill 

development in another area. 

It has been a busy time for achieving funding and resources for the school in January. Our replacement 

outdoor area is due to be put in at the end of February. This will replace the trials and tyres deemed at the 

end of their life and provide us with a stimulating play area that will be possible to use all year round. 

Everyone who supports the PTA fundraising deserves a thank you as the PTA had been able to top up our 

funds to make this a worthwhile and indeed possible step forward.  

Also looking forward, next Tuesday is Safer Internet Awareness Day. Always a good time to check that 

your children are using age appropriate games.  

Wishing everyone a blessed weekend 

Kind regards 

Linda Wiskin 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://twitter.com/cathschool


 

 

 

 

 

 Key Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

• Year 4 - Trail Of Discovery (Cathedral) 05.02.2024  

• Year 4 - Superstars (CSAC) 06.02.2024 

• Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Meeting 07.02.2024 9am 

• Kingswood Year 4 - Parents meeting (Class9) 12.02.2024 3:30pm 

• Non Pupil Day 16.02.2024 

• Half Term 19.02.2024—23.02.2024 

• Parents Evening 06.03.2024 & 07.03.2024 

• World Book Day 08.03.2024 

• Upper School Assembly Class 11 14.03.2024 

• Infant Music Festival 15.03.2024 

• PTA Middle School Disco                                       15.03.2024 6pm 

• Middle School Assembly Class 6 21.03.2024 

• Good Friday & Easter Monday 29.03.2024 & 01.04.2024 

• Easter Holiday 02.04.2024—12.04.2024  

• IOW Year 6 residential visit 03.06.2024 –07.06.2024 

• Provisional Sports days  EYFS & KS1 13.06.2024   

                              Middle & Upper school  14.06.2024 

• Lunchtime Concert  21.06.2024 

• Year 4 Sleepover 28.06.2024 

• Leavers Service  09.07.2024 
 
 

Please view our calendar for all events 
 

Bold recently added 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary


 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 5th February 2024 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager


 

 

 

 

 

 Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

 

 

 

EYFS 

 Nihal K Kyla D 
 

Lower School 

 Georgina M Sylvie R Wilfred C 
 

 

 Middle School 

 Poppy R Hannah B Amy M       Violet J 

 

 Upper School 

 Gilana Annabel M Jack W 



 

 

 

 

 

 Grow Your Well-Being 

LET’S CELEBRATE… 

This week is about celebrating our wonderful children. Across the school, 

classes have been talking about well-being and what contributes to having 

good mental health. The conversations in class, on the playground, at Well-

being Wednesday, when playing sports and even in the staff room, have 

really highlighted this. I was particularly lucky to be teaching class 4 

yesterday, who have created their very own positivity pot. The children have 

made their own positive affirmation cards to use whenever they need to. I 

left class 4 feeling so grateful, positive and determined.  

You have inspired me with your kindness class 4.Thank you for the reminder 

that we really can achieve anything. Mrs Burnham. 



 

 

 

 

 

 PTA NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 Community News 

We would like to share information from our wider 
community with you such as; local events, and 
information from other relevant organisations. 
 
To visit the Community Page Click Here 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager/community-page


 

 

 

 

 

 Community News 


